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 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Notice is hereby given that, at the next regular meeting of the Enfield Planning Board to be held on 

Wednesday, May 8, 2013, 7:00 PM at the Enfield Public Works Facility (74 Lockehaven Road), the 

following hearings are scheduled: 

 

I. Acquisition Holdings, LLC will apply for Site Plan Phase III Final Application 

Review for their lot (Tax Map 15, Lot 10-A) located at 543 U.S. Route 4. This 

property is located in the U.S. Route 4 Zoning District. Acquisition Holdings, LLC 

is proposing an 8,000 SF Family Dollar retail store. 

 

The public, abutters, and other affected parties or their agent(s) are invited to attend. Plans are 

available for inspection at Enfield Planning/Zoning Office. 

 

 

Nathan Miller, AICP 

Acting Town Planner 

 

 

POSTED: April 22, 2013 

 

    


